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Upcoming events: 
 

5/20 - AMA Golf Outing Fundraiser 
5/30 – No School, Memorial Day 
 

 

 
8th Grade Graduation will be held on Friday, June 3, 2022.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
Purchase $200 of gift cards from Resurrection Parish/Ave Maria Academy during the month 
of May and come to school on Monday, June 6th. in jeans, shorts ,etc. You can purchase the 

gift cards at the St. Thomas More Parish Office, Monday through Saturday and in the 
Baptismal Font Entrance of St. Thomas More Church before and after the weekend masses. 

You can also purchase them online from Great Lakes Scrip. This is a fun way to end the 
school year and earn tuition credits for the new school year. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 8th Grade Parents: 
*RSVP and pay for June 8th Celebration by 

May 19th 
*Get your parent letters in for your graduate 

by May 20th 
7th Grade Parents and Students: 

*Sign up to work a shift at the June 8th 
Celebration. Sign up genius was sent  

through Option C e-mail. 
Contact Erin Tomley (erintomley@yahoo.com) 

with any questions. 
 

The Mass and graduation ceremony for our Mt. 
Lebanon Campus Ave Maria Academy students will 

take place at St. Bernard Church at 4:00 pm.  
 

Students attending our Bethel Park Campus Ave 
Maria Academy will celebrate their Mass and 

graduation ceremony at 6:30 pm at St. Thomas More 
Church. 

 

Eighth Grade Graduation Picnic Celebration for 
graduates and families will be held on Wednesday, 
June 8th from 5pm to 9pm at Black Ashes Grove in 

South Park. 
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AMAzing Day is quickly approaching on Tuesday, May 31th! 
 

Do you want to help with outdoor games such as corn hole or spike ball? Are you more 
artistic and want to help with the art projects? Do you want to help kids shop at the book fair? 

Do you want to help with the ice cream social? 
 

We are planning an AMAzing day of fun for our children and need your help! Please sign up 
to help make our 2nd annual AMAzing Day successful for our kids! All Diocesan clearances 

are required to volunteer. 
 

See the sign-up genius for your campus below 
 

BP Campus: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e49a8ad2da57-amazing2 

 

MTL Campus: 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e49a8ad2da57-amazing3 

 
 

 

Please see the attachment section for more 

information about the Oakland Catholic Summer 

Camps. 

The 8th graders have voted and chosen white as their class color for AMAzing Day! 
As such the class colors are as follows: 

                                              TPK & Preschool             Red 
Kindergarten                   Orange 
1st Grade                          Yellow 
2nd Grade                         Green 

      3rd Grade                          Light Blue 
      4th Grade                          Navy Blue 

                                               5th Grade                          Purple 
                                               6th Grade                          Gray 
                                               7th Grade                          Black 
                                               8th Grade                          White 

Gym uniform pants/shorts have been approved for this day. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Tuesday May 17th is a Dress Down Day for a donation. 
 

 
 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e49a8ad2da57-amazing2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e49a8ad2da57-amazing3


  

 
Please see the attachment section for what is on the menu! 

 

 

 
Consider using Amazonsmile when shopping with Amazon.  Amazon will donate to AMA with no additional 

cost to you!  Please follow the link below: 
Amazon Smile:  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/84-2096375 
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Basket raffle for students and 
teachers! 

Each campus will have 5 baskets on display from May 11-
18.  Tickets will be sold each morning and the drawing will 

be on May 19.  Please see the flier in the attachment 
section for more information! 

Flea market 
Please see the flier in the attachment section for 

detailed information about the upcoming flea 
market donations and dates! 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/84-2096375


    

 
 

 

 
Week of May 16 
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